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Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter dated January 13, 1981, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of the
enclosures to a March 19, 1973 memorandum from J. M. Hendrie to D. J.
Skovholt and memoranda from D. J. Shovholt regarding relief. valve reliability.

The NRC cannot locate any documents subject to your request.

Sin rely,

M

J. M. Felton, Director -

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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